
 

SOUTH TYNESIDE SWIMMING CLUB 

 

Email: contact@stswim79. co.uk  
Web:  www.stswim79.co.uk  

 
 

Photography Consent Form 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We may take photographs of the swimmers at the swimming club.  We may use these images in our 
publicity material, or in other printed publications that we produce, as well as on our website, Facebook 
page or on display boards at the swimming pools.  We may submit photographs to the local newspapers 
and swimming magazines.  We may also make video recordings for use on the website and as an aid to 
training. 
 
From time to time the club is visited by the media who will take photographs of film footage of a visiting 
dignitary or high profile sportsperson.  Swimmers will often appear in these images, which may appear in 
local or national newspapers, or on televised news programmes. 
 
To comply with ASA guidelines and best practice we need your permission before we can photograph or 
make any recordings of your child.  Please answer questions 1–5 below, then sign and date this form. 
 
 
 

 
 

1. May we use your child’s photograph in publicity material or other 
printed publications that we produce for promotional purposes, or 
on display boards at the swimming pools?   

 
 
 Yes      No 

2. May we use your child’s image on the club website?  Yes      No 
3. May we use your child’s image on the club Facebook page?  Yes      No 
4. May we record your child’s image on video?   Yes      No 
5. Are you happy for your child to appear in the media?  Yes      No 
  

 
 
 
 
Name of swimmer:  ___________________________________ Squad: __________ 
 
 
Name of parent/guardian: ___________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature: ___________________________________ Date: ____________ 
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